
Subject: Follow-Up on Content Syndication Discussions 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up on our recent discussions regarding 

content syndication opportunities between [Your Company Name] and [Recipient's Company 

Name]. 

As we talked about, collaborating on content can greatly enhance our reach and provide valuable 

resources to our audiences. I believe that we can create a mutually beneficial partnership. 

Could we schedule a time to discuss this further? I'm eager to hear your thoughts and explore 

potential next steps. 

Thank you for considering this collaboration. I look forward to your response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


